
Family Medicine
at Main 

Please join us at the 
Groundbreaking Ceremony for

 Welcome
 David S. Guzick, M.D., Ph.D.

Senior Vice President, Health Affairs
President, UF&Shands Health System

 

Remarks
R. Whit Curry Jr., M.D.

Professor and Chairman Department of Community Health and Family Medicine

Craig Lowe
Mayor, City of Gainesville

 Scherwin Henry
Gainesville City Commissioner (District I)

Refreshments

September 19, 2011  

9:30 a.m. – 10:30 a.m.

1707 North Main Street / Gainesville, FL  32609

Shuttles will be available from the Health Science Center to the event. Details to follow.

 Parking is available at Northeast Park
400 NE 16th Ave /Gainesville FL 32609

Shuttles will be available between the event site and the available parking.
 Please RSVP by September 15 to events@hsc.ufl.edu or 352-273-8677


